
 
 

HIGHAM LANE SCHOOL 

PARENT FORUM MINUTES – 

WEDNESDAY 29th NOVEMBER (17 x Attendees) 

 

1. Welcome and introductions 

 

Ms Fern welcomed all the parents and thanked everyone for coming.  
 

FEEDBACK ON SCHOOL MATTERS 

 

Ms Fern confirmed that there was no feedback from last time as all the 

reports were positive.  

 

Ms Fern then handed over to the following members of staff for 

presentations : 

 

 Mrs Thomas – English presentation 

Parents concerned re. detentions for not passing a book test and 

being told to pick different books. Mrs Thomas took parents’ details 

and promised to be in touch 

 

 Mr Timms – Online Safety – no questions 

 Mrs Robinson and Miss Gibbs – Able & Ambitious programme – no 

questions 

 

AOB 

 

A parent was confused over who to contact re. issues with her son – 

informed Tutor first and then Head of Year. 

 

Date of next meeting – Wednesday 7th March 2018 


